
FEBRUARY 4, 2024 
 

NEW PRAYER OF CONCERNS    Larry Ferringer, Janel 

 

PRAYERS OF CONCERNS:  Kimberly Snyder and family, 

Richard Barnett, Donna Detwiler, Randy Freehling, Bill 

Calhoun, Faye Parks, Kitty Buzzard, Shirley McEntire, Rae 

Jean, Melissa Olinger,  (McKenzie Buzzard, Garrett Askew, 

Alessia Park-Hedges, Andrew Jones, Scott Davis, Cameron and 

Leslie Neigh, Ron Boyer Jr.; and all our military)   Our Rwanda 

Partner Church: Mucabira 
 
Today we install our new officers. Deacons:  Pauline Marsh, 
Julie Fleming and Darlene Hallman; Elders: Barb Lightner, 
Steffani Winslow and Joanne Colligan 
 
A Lenten Bible Study/Prayer Group will meet this year 
on Tuesday evenings @ 6:30 p.m. for four weeks starting  
February 27th, March 5th, March 12th and ending on March 
19th.   We are asking people to sign up ahead of time if they 
plan on attending any of the sessions.  Please contact 
Pastor Sheila at 724-525-7470 if you plan to attend.  This will 
help us with the planning. 
 
We are in need of a volunteer/team to coordinate the Easter 
Egg Hunt this year.  Please contact Pastor Sheila soon if you 
are interested in taking over this event. 
 
We are inviting people to join in and serve on some church 
committees that are in need of some new people. Please see 
Pastor Sheila if you would be willing to serve. 

callto:724-525-7470

